
5JSC/CILIP/1/CCC response
March 24, 2005

To: Joint Steering Committee for Revision of AACR

From: Canadian Committee on Cataloguing

Subject: Abbreviations in AACR3 – Principles

CCC endorses the recommendations outlined in 5JSC/CILIP/1 and feels that they are
consistent with the spirit of AACR3.


